
ROBERT J. PELLATT 
COMMISSION SECRETARY 

Mr. David A. Harrison 
Senior Vice President 
Corporate and Financial Affairs 
British Columbia Hydro and Power Authority 
18th Floor - 333 Dunsmuir Street 
Vancouver, B.C. 
V6B 5R3 

Dear Mr. Harrison: 

December 8,1994 

LETTER NO. L-42-94 

SIXTH FLOOR, 900 HOWE STREET, BOX 250 
VANCOUVER, B.C. CANADA V6Z 2N3 

TELEPHONE: (604) 660-4700 
BC TOLL FREE: 1-800-663-1385 

FACSIMILE: (604) 660-1102 

Re: British Columbia Hydro and Power Authority 
Application - Extension of Tariff Variance - Kincolith, B.C. 

Further to your December 1, 1994 application for Commission approval to a time delay and extension of 

the filings pertaining to the Electric Tariff variance regarding the prepaid metering project at Kincolith, 

B.C., the Commission approves the extension to March 1, 1995. 

Yours truly, 

RJP/dif 

BCH/Cor/ExtTariffV ar- Kincolith 


